
   

   

   

   

   

   

   
Randy Schultz • President      Matt Gramza • Vice President      Ken Gerard • Treasurer      Daniel Lindsay • Secretary 

ASCE Cincinnati Section Program 
An Evening at the Greenest Zoo in America 

September 22, 2011 (4th Thursday) 
 

Please join ASCE at our initial monthly meeting of the 2011/2012 program year for a private tour and 

presentation at the Cincinnati Zoo & Botanical Gardens highlighting the Zoo’s commitment to a 

sustainable future.  A presentation by Mark Fisher, UC Civil Engineering Graduate and Cincinnati Zoo 

Senior Director of Facilities, Planning, and Sustainability will present a diverse and exciting portfolio of 

recent environmentally sustainable projects including LEED Certified facilities, alternative energy 

infrastructure including the largest urban solar array in the U.S., and low impact operational processes. 

 

PDH for this meeting:  1.5 hours (Please indicate with RSVP if you would like a PDH Certificate). 

 

The program schedule is as follows:    

• 5:00 pm – Registration at the Main Entrance on Vine 

Street (ASCE check in table) 

• 5:15 pm – Zoo Facilities Tour 

• 6:00 pm – Hors D’ Oeuvres & Cocktails 

• 6:30 pm – Open Air Buffet Dinner in Historic Vine 

Street Village (Indoor back-up option available in 

case of adverse weather) 

• 7:00 pm – Zoo Presentation 

• 7:30 – 9:00 pm – Open Exhibits 

 

Children are welcome to attend and can participate with adult supervision in a Zoo Scavenger Hunt and 

enjoy the exhibits.     

 

Price (Includes Parking and Admission):  $25.00 for ASCE Members, $35.00 for Non-Members, 
$10 for Children and Students. 
 

Online meeting registration and credit card or paypal payment is available at 
http://sections.asce.org/cincinnati.  RSVP’s may also be made to Matt Gramza by phone 

(513.985.0226) or email (mgramza@cecinc.com).  For online registration, please use the comments 

section to include additional attendees names if registering for more than one.  RSVP deadline is 5:00 
pm Wednesday September 14th, 2011.  Cash and check payment options will continue to be available at 

the meetings. 

   

Other News:  Meeting sponsorship is available for this and future meetings.  Sponsorship includes your 

company name on the flyer and a table to set up a display at the meeting.  If you would like to suggest a 

topic or more importantly, would like to make a presentation, contact Matt Gramza as indicated above. 

 

Next Meeting:  October 20
th
, 2011 (3

rd
 Thursday) – Tour and Presentation of Arch Materials       

Underground Aggregate Mine – Batavia, OH       
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Maps 
The Cincinnati Zoo 

3400 Vine Street 

Cincinnati, OH 45220 

(513)961-1870 

 

 
CINCINNATI 

ZOO 

Park in the Main Lot 

near the Main Entrance 

off of Vine Street 


